## COMISIA EXAMENULUI DE ADMITERE SESIUNEA SEPTEMBRIE 2019

# TEST PAPER Version 2

## I. Reading (Citit)

### Text 1

The World Wide Web was invented by the English computer scientist Timothy Berners-Lee in 1989. At the time, he was working at CERN, a particle physics laboratory in Geneva, Switzerland. Tim Berners-Lee came up with the idea, and created the software and tools needed for the Web. The first web page went online in 1991.

In 1989, the early internet was mostly a network of computers at colleges and laboratories. CERN was the largest internet node in Europe. Tim Berners-Lee wrote to his bosses about his idea for a large network of pages that would live on the internet. They supported his work, but they didn't find commercial support at the time. Berners-Lee went ahead and built the tools for the web anyway, and had the main ones ready by the end of 1990.

Tim Berners-Lee posted the first web page on August 6, 1991. The address was http://info.cern.ch, which now has a copy of the first web page, and information about the beginning of the World Wide Web.

It is important to know the difference between the World Wide Web and the internet. The internet is the network of computers that information travels between. The World Wide Web is made up of all the web pages that are stored on these computers. Many other types of information move on the internet.

Tim Berners-Lee was knighted by Queen Elizabeth II in 2004, and has received many other awards and honors for developing the World Wide Web.

Sir Tim Berners-Lee is currently the director of the World Wide Web Consortium, also known as the W3C. The W3C discusses changes to the way the Web operates, and sets standards for web programming languages and browser software.

The World Wide Web reached 1,5 billion websites today.

### Choose the correct answer a, b, c, or d:

- 1. Who invented the World Wide Web?
  - a. The World Wide Web Consortium
  - b. in 1989
  - c. in 2004
  - d. Timothy Berners-Lee, an English computer scientist

### 2. What is CERN?

- a. a website
- b. a webpage
- c. some network of pages on the internet
- d. a particle physics laboratory

### 3. Where is CERN located?

- a. London, UK
- b. Geneva, Switzerland
- c. the USA
- d. not stated

### 4. When did the first page go online?

- a. in 1991
- b. in 1989
- c. in 2004
- d. in 1990

#### **NECLASIFICAT**

5.	5. In 1989, the early internet was mostlya. a commercial support	at colleges and laboratories.	
	<ul><li>b. an award</li><li>c. a network of computers</li></ul>		
	d. a copy of the first webpage		
6.	6. Lee's bosses supported his work, but they didn't find a. True b. False c. Both A and B d. not stated	commercial support at the time.	
7.	. The first web page was posted on August 6, 1991 and the address was a. W3C b. Geneva, Switzerland c. http://info.cern.ch d. http://timbarnerslee.info.ch		
8.	8. What is internet?  a. All web pages that are stored on everyone's compute. A language learning site.  c. A copy of the World Wide Web.  d. A network of computers that information travels be		
	9. Tim Berners-Lee was knighted byawards and honors for developing the World Wide Web. a. Donald Trump b. Queen Elizabeth II c. his CERN bosses d. August 6, 1991	in 2004, and has received many other	
	10. The World Wide Web reached website a. a few million b. less than 1,5 million c. 1,5 billion d. not stated	es today.	
Te	Text 2 (Citirea cu atenție)		
	Salary Nowadays, salary is money received for work, usually	y weekly or monthly. The word itself come	

es from the Latin word salarium, which actually means "payment for salt".

In ancient times, salt was so valuable, it was referred to as "white gold". Salt was not only used for food, but also to treat wounds, which is why sal, meaning "salt", and salud/salute, meaning "health" (in Spanish/Italian), are so similar.

In the ancient Egyptian kingdom, workers were often paid with salt, which they used to preserve their food.

## Choose the one correct answer a, b, c or d.

- 11. What is salary nowadays?
  - a. a type of vegetable
  - b. a poem in Latin
  - c. an ancient Egyptian Kingdom
  - d. money received for work

a. b. c.	Where does the word "salary" come from? It comes from the Latin word "salarium". It comes from the word "valuable". It comes from Italian. It comes from the Spanish word "salud".
a. b. c.	What does the Latin word "salarium" mean? food wounds payment for salt not stated
a. b. c.	ancient times, salt was so valuable, it was referred to as "".  white gold the salt of the earth a natural white substance sea water
a. b. c.	What did ancient Egyptian workers do with the salt they got as a payment for the job done? They were never paid with salt.  There was no salt in ancient Egypt.  They used it to preserve their food.  They ate very salty meals.
II Gr Gran	ammar and Vocabulary
	se the best answer a, b, c or d:
a. b. c.	Yes, we are. Yes, I have. No, I did. Yes, they like it.
a. b. c.	If Susan had studied harder she the exam.  will passed  will have pass  will have passed  would have passed
a. b. c.	What's the passive voice of following sentence? They make these artificial flowers of silk. These artificial flowers are being made of silk. These artificial flowers are made of silk. These artificial flowers is made of silk. These artificial flowers was made of silk.
a. b. c.	When I arrived at the station, Peter for me. is waiting waits were have waited was waiting

20.	Jack hasn't eaten anythinga. since b. from c. for d. at	twenty-four hours.
21.	"Don't believe everything you hear," a. He warned me to believe everything b. He warned me to not believe everyt c. He warned me not to believe everyt d. He believed me not to warned every	g I heard. thing I heard. thing I heard.
22.	Mary is crying,? a. hasn't she b. isn't she c. did she d. doesn't she	
23.	He till 10 a.m. yesterday. a. sleeps b. slept c. has slept d. sleeping	
24.	I'll buy that house when I end a. has b. having c. had had d. have	ough money.
	I always carry an umbrella but Sally _ a. didn't b. doesn't c. has d. did	<u> </u>
	cabulary ect the best answer a, b, c or d:	
26.	How old is Jim?  a. Jim is my good old friend.  b. Jim is Tom's son.  c. "Jim is going shopping", mum said.  d. Jim is twenty-five.	
27.	The red chair is than the blue a. comfortable b. more comfortable c. comfortably d. the most comfortable	e one.
28.	It takes hours to get fi a. five b. fifth c. automobile d. jet	rom London to Cairo by air.

	NECLASIFICA
29. Who's has is this?	
<ul><li>a. Who's bag is this?</li><li>b. Whose bag is this?</li></ul>	
c. Who's is this bag?	
d. Whose is bag this?	
30. Arnold Schwarzenegger is	s a/an
a. actor	
b. writer	
<ul><li>c. magician</li><li>d. waiter</li></ul>	
31. Liam is my father's broth a. uncle b. grandpa c. grandson d. nephew	er. He is my
32. Seventeen  a. policeman b. policewoman c. policemen d. police	were searching the house.
33. What's your job? a. I like yellow. My favor	rite color is yellow.

- b. Pasta. It's my favorite dish.
- c. I am a dentist.
- d. It's Jane's birthday today.
- 34. What's your favorite season?
  - a. Summer
  - b. The Black Sea
  - c. The US
  - d. Tulips. I love tulips.
- 35. Who do you look like?
  - a. Not my circus, not my monkeys, sir.
  - b. It's Saturday. Why don't we go to the beach?
  - c. Detective stories. They are the best.
  - d. I look like my father.

### IV. Writing. Choose the best answer a, b, c or d:

36.

- a. Coffee cups I'm afraid one of your I've broken.
- b. Of your one I'm afraid coffee cups I've broken.
- c. One of your coffee cups I've afraid I'm broken.
- d. I'm afraid I've broken one of your coffee cups.

37.

- a. An omlette make you can't eggs breaking without.
- b. Without breaking eggs, make can't you an omlette.
- c. You can't make an omlette without breaking eggs.
- d. Without an omlette you can't make eggs breaking.

(proverb)

38.

- a. Taken to hospital he just has been with a broken arm.
- b. He has just been taken to hospital with a broken arm.
- c. With a broken arm to hospital has been he just taken.
- d. To hospital taken been with broken arm he has just.

39.

- a. John has been in prison for a year.
- b. For a year in prison he has been.
- c. Been has he prison for a year.
- d. A year for prison in been he has.

40

- a. Water turns to ice it heat you if.
- b. Heat water you ice if to turns it.
- c. You heat it water turns if ice to.
- d. Ice turns to water if you heat it.

41.

- a. For me door please you, open the will?
- b. Open for the door please you will to me?
- c. Will you open the door for me, please?
- d. The door for me will, open please you?
- 42. Combine the two pair of sentences into one sentence:

The coffee isn't strong. It won't keep us awake.

- a. The coffee isn't strong enough to keep us awake.
- b. Enough strong isn't awake the coffee keep us.
- c. Keep us enough awake coffee strong isn't to the.
- d. Us keep awake to the strong coffee isn't enough.

## Which of the following is correct in the terms of spelling and punctuation?

43.

- a. "Always cook with Buter, said her mother, never use margarine.
- b. "Always cook with butter," said her mother, "never use margarine."
- c. "always cook with butter," Said her mother, "never use margarin."
- d. Always cook with butter, "said her mother," never use margarine.

44.

- a. "Before you allow anyone to use the Turkish bath Remember to ask him if he has a weak heart, said the senior attendant.
- b. "Before you allow anyone to use the Turkis bath remember to ask him if he has a weak heart, said the senior attendant.
- c. "Before you allow anyone to use the Turkish bath remember to ask him if he has a weak heart," said the senior attendant.
- d. "Before you allow any one to use the Turchish bath remember to ask him if he has a week heart," said the senior Atendant."
- 45. How do you end a formal letter that starts as it follows: Dear Sir or Madam,
  - a. Your friend, Jack
  - b. Yours sincerely, Jack Brown
  - c. Best wishes from your best friend
  - d. XOXO